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To: Public Testimony
Cc: Donghui Zang; yifangchen@gmail.com; Amy Tse; Yiatin Chu; vincent530@outlook.com; sam ni; 

jhahn.choko@gmail.com; Kevin Zhao; Phil Wong
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  NYC’s Asian Communities Support the New City Council District 43

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  Forward suspect email to phish@cyber.nyc.gov as an attachment (Click the More button, then 
forward as attachment). 
   

July 26, 2022 

 

Dear Districting Commission, 

 

Asian Wave Alliance, a nonpartisan group that educates Asian voters, applauds the Commission on creating a 

majority Asian district in Brooklyn. The draft map released on July 14, 2022 lives up to the promise of the 

Voting Rights Act, Section 2, which protects minority voters, ensures communities of interest are kept together 

and avoids partisan gerrymandering. This will give the growing Asian community an equal opportunity to 

participate in the political process and elect candidates of our choosing.  

  

According to the 2020 Census, the highest growth was in Brooklyn, up 9.2% in the past 10 years. This was 

unquestionably fueled by the Asian community which grew 43% or by 420,000.   

  

For decades, Asian residents in Bay Ridge, Sunset Park, Dyker Heights, and Bensonhurst have been splintered 
across four city council districts, diluting our representation and subverting our priorities and concerns. This 
draft map will unite and connect the Asian communities and allow their voice be heard at the City Council.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Yiatin Chu 
President 
Asian Wave Alliance 
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